
 

 

Women in Defense (WID) is an affiliate of National Defense Industrial Association (NDIA).  In fact, the 

first WID chapter was spawned by our IA-IL NDIA Chapter and we collaborated closely.  Unfortunately, 

the IA-IL Chapter of Women in Defense was deactivated o/a May 2016.  While applying or renewing 

your WID membership can still be accomplished, your membership will be associated with National WID 

and not locally.  The IA-IL Chapter of National Defense Industrial Association (NDIA) remains local and 

active.   NDIA membership, as with WID, includes these benefits - providing a national, collaborative 

community of advocates promoting best practices, policy and technology for warfighters and others 

who ensure the safety and security of our nation.  Individually, members also have the benefit of local 

chapter participation, allowing deeper involvement and impact through strategic networking and 

educational events, mentoring opportunities, scholarship programs and community service.   You are 

encouraged to consider applying for membership in our Chapter. We welcome your participation locally.    

http://www.ndia.org/membership/join-ndia 

 

         //gbr// 
George B Rivard 
President, IA-IL Chapter 
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